
CNHS to Host end of the semester Fine Arts Open House on Tuesday, January 13 @ 7:00 

PM.   
 

Carleton North High School's Grade 11 and 12 Visual Arts and Graphic Design students are wrapping up 
their semester with a display of their creative work.  Students will be presenting artwork including 

paintings, drawings, prints, sculpture and digital images. There will also be demonstrations of some of 

the art techniques they learned this semester.   Throughout the evening, students in Music 112/122 will 
be performing. 

The open house gives students a great opportunity to share their work with an audience and gives 
members of the community an opportunity to see the impressive projects produced this semester. 

The event takes place at Carleton North High School on Tuesday, January 13, starting at 7 p.m.  There is 
no charge for admission and refreshments will be served courtesy of students in the Culinary Tech. 

program.    

 
THURSDAY, Jan 15 @ 7:30 in the Theatre at Carleton North High School the CVAC will 

present the third show for the 2014-15 series "Bon Debarras".  A trio of multi-instrumentalist 
from Quebec this group presents an incredibly high energy show based on traditional and contemporary 

french folk music.  Lots of laughs and great musicianship.  I saw them perform in Lunenburg this past 

summer and they were a huge hit at the weekend long festival.  There are as entertaining in english as in 
french.  Follow the link below for a look and listen. 

Tickets are available at MES Music in Woodstock, the Andrew and Laura McCain Library in Florenceville-
Bristol, Nissen's Market in Perth-Andover or at the door.  Or you can give me a call at 278-5154 and I'll 

put some aside for you.   
 

http://www.bondebarras.ca/en/index.html 

 
www.cvarts.ca 
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